
 
Are you ready to play?  

To be ready, you need a PIAA Sports Physical. 
 
PIAA Sports Physicals are necessary each year to participate in your school’s 

scholastic athletic program, including workouts, practices or competitions. 

You can obtain your PIAA Sports Physical by scheduling an appointment with your 

primary care physician, an urgent care or minute clinic facility, or at one of the eight 

city health centers run by the ​Department of Public Health​. 

City health centers accept Medicare, Medicaid, HMO plans, and most other 

insurance. If you are uninsured, the center will charge you a small fee based on your 

family size and income. 

Check out the Health Center locations on the next three pages. Call the one closest 

to your home to make an appointment for your sports physical today. Some health 

centers are filled up to December. When you call, if the appointment offered to you is 

later than you would like, ask for ‘the next available appointment at any heath center” 

and you may get one earlier but you may have to travel a little further.  ​Remember, 

you can’t play until you have your physical. 

Before you go, check if you need any vaccines with your school nurse and while you 

are there, be sure to get your yearly flu shot.  

 

https://www.phila.gov/departments/department-of-public-health/


 

Make sure you take this ​PIAA Physical Form​ with you to be filled out and signed 

while you are there. After your visit, make sure to give the completed form to your 

Coach or Athletic Director.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.piaa.org/assets/web/documents/PIAA_CIPPE_FORMS_SECTION(S)_1_-_10(1).pdf


 

 

 

 



 

 


